
 

 

A team of students guided by Prof. Vivek Nar, from the department of Electronics 

Engineering represented Dwarkadas J Sanghvi College of Engineering at the IIT 

Bombay’s flagship Tech Conclave, “Techfeast 2022”, from the 16th December 2022 

to 18th December 2022. 
 

They were among the 3 groups selected by the TIH-IoT forum of IIT Bombay and 

the team has received a fellowship funding of Rs. 5,00,000/- for their project, titled 

“EMG Controlled Wheelchair”. 
 

 
 

Hearty Congratulations “Team DJSCE”! 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

        (Principal) 


